
Dear parents/carers, 

Harmonize were incredible at the O2 for Young Voices, we are so proud of how brilliantly they 

represented the school. The concert video is available, you can purchase it by going to 

yv23film.co.uk and clicking on the O2 Arena, followed by the concert date: Wednesday 18th January. 

Our children are featured on it, so look out for them if you can! If your child is in Harmonize but 

didn’t attend the O2, remember they are still very much a part of our choir, and we can’t wait to 
start our new songs in the coming weeks. 

For those children not at the O2 Arena on Wednesday, we held our second Performing Arts Day at 

TMA. It was a really fantastic day full of drama and improvisation, and the children worked really 

hard on their performing arts skills. You might have seen our Facebook post about it, please watch 

out for more news from the day soon. 

Harmonize will continue every Wednesday, with an earlier finish time of 4:30pm from now on. We 

are expecting all children to continue in the club and we have lots of exciting things planned for the 

rest of the year, including another performance involving Craig McLeish from Young Voices. Our 

after school session on Wednesday 25th January will be a party to celebrate everything our choir has 

achieved so far this year, your Harmonize child may wish to bring a small treat snack they can eat 

during the session. We will not be sharing food, and please remember: no nuts. If you have any 

questions, as always please email Harmonize@tma.bucks.sch.uk.  

Finally, please note there will be no Harmonize on Wednesday 8th February due to parents’ evening. 
Many thanks 

Emily Marshall 

Head of Music & Performing Arts 
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